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Brief von Natalie Curtis an Ferruccio Busoni (Far Rockaway/N.Y., 25. August 1911)

August 25th 1911
Wave Crest

Far Rockaway
New York.

Dear Mr Busoni,
May I send you a little article I wrote last winter for an American art-magazine at a time when it seemed to me that our
public needed greater awakening to the fact of what it meant to have Gustav Mahler among us.
I hope to hear news of your Opera -
With best greetings
to you and to Mrs. Busoni
Your sincere friend

Natalie Curtis.
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